Cynthia Pierce

To: Joey Davis
Subject: Wood Grove

Hi Joey, | have reviewed the plans for the pool at Wood Grove. If you can clarify just a few things we should be able to
get an approval.

-Will there be deck drains?

-The overall length of the pool on the plans is 45’2” but the data block shows overall length of 42°2”. Can you state
which is correct?

-No soap dispensers are shown in the lavatory areas on the enlarged restroom plan

-The autofill line is reflected on P2 water supply but is not included on SP4 enlarged pump room plans

Thanks for your time,

Cindy Pierce, REHS

Harnett Environmental Health
910-893-7547



